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SLRD recognizes UBCM’s proclamation of Local Government Awareness Week, May 11–17 

Local governance and community engagement vital to the success of the region 

Pemberton, BC – The Squamish-Lillooet Regional District (SLRD) is proud to recognize Local 

Government Awareness Week (May 11-17), as proclaimed by the Union of BC Municipalities (UBCM).  

This province-wide initiative underscores the importance of understanding the services provided by 

regional governments, and encouraging community participation in local governance. 

Local Government Awareness Week is an annual initiative led by the Union of BC Municipalities 

(UBCM) to educate the public about local government responsibilities and encourage greater 

participation in the decision-making process. This year, UBCM is highlighting the importance of 

infrastructure.  

“Infrastructure is the backbone of our communities,” said Jen Ford, SLRD Board Chair. “It’s easy to 

take things like clean drinking water and reliable waste management for granted, but they are essential 

for everyday life. Our infrastructure enables the SLRD to deliver reliable services that support the 

diverse needs of our communities.” 

The SLRD offers many ways for people living in the region to learn about local governance, and get 

involved. This Local Government Awareness Week, the SLRD encourages residents to visit the SLRD 

website to: 

• Explore how the Board is structured and how decisions are made. 

• Learn about all of the services the SLRD provide. 
• Read the SLRD’s 2024-2026 Strategic Plan.  

• Subscribe to the SLRD Update newsletter. 

• Engage in SLRD Board and Committee meetings. 

• Follow the SLRD on Facebook. 

“We hope this week encourages more people to engage with our processes and take an active role in 

shaping the future of our communities,” said Ford. “We want residents to stay connected. This is your 

regional government, and we want you to be part of the conversation.” 

For more information about everything SLRD, visit www.slrd.bc.ca. 
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Located in southwestern BC, the Squamish-Lillooet Regional District (SLRD) is a local government 

federation consisting of four member municipalities (the District of Lillooet, the District of Squamish, the 

Village of Pemberton and the Resort Municipality of Whistler) and four unincorporated, rural electoral 

areas (A, B, C, and D). Headquartered in Pemberton, which is the approximate geographic centre of 

the region, the SLRD delivers a wide range of local, regional and sub-regional services to 

approximately 50,496 residents (2021 Census as certified by the Minister of Municipal Affairs). 

The Squamish-Lillooet Regional District is found within the traditional territories of several First Nations, 

including the Sḵwx̱wú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish), St'át'imc and Líl̓wat. Small parts of the SLRD also 

overlap with the traditional territories of the Stó:lō, Tsleil-Waututh, Nlaka'pamux, Tsilhqot'in, 

and Secwepemc Nations. While the SLRD does not provide direct services to the residents of the First 

Nations communities located within the region, the organization is committed to enhancing relations 

with the Indigenous communities and First Nations within whose territories the SLRD operates. 
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